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MID-SEMESTER EXAMINATION OCTOBER 2024 

SCHOOL OF LAW (UPES) 

23/Sept/2024 

1. The School of Law’s Mid-Semester exams for Odd Semester 2024 will be 

offline from October 10th to October 19th, 2024, for all undergraduate 

programs. 

2. The first-semester students who will have completed their registration by 

September 30th, 2024, will be eligible to take the mid semester exams. 

3. Students who are unregistered or on financial hold will not be allowed to 

sit for the Mid-Semester exams. 

Students who are Not Registered are advised to register to appear for 

examinations. 

Date sheet and detailed student instructions will follow soon. 

 

 

 

Dr Sumit Pachouri                                                                        Dr Parth Sharma                                                          

(Examination Superintendent, SoL)     (Asst. Examination Superintendent, SoL) 

 

 

 

 

 

 


